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Dear  

 

Thank you for your email of 2 July 2014 requesting information on correspondence 

between DECC and HM Treasury about the UK’s contribution to the Green Climate 

Fund.  Specifically, you requested “copies of all emails exchanged between Peter 

Betts or Ben Lyon and the Treasury on that topic between 1 April and 30 June 2014.”  

Your request has been considered under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (‘the 

Act’). 

 

Under the FOI Act you have the right to:  

 know whether we hold the information you require 

 be provided with that information (subject to any exemptions under the Act which 
may apply). 

 

I would like to inform you that we have undertaken a review of the email 

correspondence from this period and can confirm that there are no relevant 

documents related to your query.  Further, in doing so, we were also easily able to 

consider if there were other correspondence on the issue of the UK’s contribution to 

the Green Climate Fund involving Peter Betts and/ or me and HM Treasury; we can 

also inform you that there was none. 

 

Appeals Procedure 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 

an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of 

the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be sent to the 

Information Rights Unit at: 

 

Information Rights Unit (DECC Shared Service) 

Department for Business, Innovation & Skills 

1 Victoria Street 

London 

SW1H 0ET 

E-mail: foi.requests@bis.gsi.gov.uk 

http://www.decc.gov.uk/
mailto:foi.requests@bis.gsi.gov.uk


 
 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 

apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 

Commissioner can be contacted at: 

 

Information Commissioner’s Office 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

Cheshire 

SK9 5AF 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ben Lyon 

 

International Climate Change 


